
Michael Albon 
Executive, Access and Licensing 
Telephone: 0207 282 3660 
E-mail: michael.albon@orr.gsi.gov.uk 

16 January 2017 

Tracey Eagles 
Customer Manager 
Network Rail Infrastructure Limited 
One Stratford Place, 121h Floor 
1 Montfichet Road 
London 
E20 1EJ 

Dear Tracey and Catherine 

Catherine Rowe 

~~~ \;/7,, 
OFFICE OF RAIL AND ROAD 

Track Access Manager 
Abellio East Anglia Limited 
One Stratford Place, 11th Floor 
1 Montfichet Road 
London 
E20 1EJ 

Fifty-Seventh supplemental agreement to the track access contract 
between Network Rail Infrastructure Limited (Network Rail) and Abellio 
East Anglia Limited 

1. We have today approved the above supplemental agreement submitted to us 
) formally on 11 January 2017. 

2. This agreement extends the expiry date of the parties' track access contract from 
the Principal Change Date 2017 to the Principal Change Date 2018. 

3. Network Rail undertook a 28 day industry consultation and received no objections 
from First Greater Western Limited, Arriva Rail London (formerly LOROL), c2c and 
Transport Focus. 

4. We reviewed the proposal and noted several minor drafting errors. This was put to 
the parties who have accepted our suggestions and amended the agreement accordingly. 

5. Under clause 18.2.4 of the track access contract, Network Rail is required to 
produce a conformed copy, within 28 days of any amendment being made, and send 
copies to ORR and the Train Operator. ORR's copy should be sent for my attention. 

6. In accordance with section 72 of the Act, we will place a copy of the approval notice 
and the agreement on our public register. Copies of this letter, the approval notice and the 
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agreement will be sent to Keith Merritt at the Department for Transport and Peter Craig at 
Network Rail. Copies of this letter and the agreement will be placed on the ORR website. 
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